


Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers               18 December 2019
Kia Ora Koutou.

What a wonderful year of learning we have had.   As always there is a sadness, tinged 
with excitement as we farewell our Year 6 students.  Many of these children have been 
attending Bankwood School since they enrolled as New Entrants.  

Please check your children’s bags as all children should have their report to give you.  
Enjoy and feel proud.  

Term 1 starts on Monday 3rd February 2020.  
Have a wonderful holiday.  See you all next year.  

2020 Dates to Remember

Reminder - School finishes on 
Thursday 19 December at 

12.15pm.


